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Dear St. Therese Parents,							January 12, 2017

With the closing of school Tuesday, we will use February 23rd as our make-up day.  REMEMBER that we WILL BE in session on Monday, January 16th to make up for the day we missed in December.  If you have plans to honor that day with your family, please do so.  You must; however, call the office to report your absence.

Report cards will be coming home tomorrow.  Please make sure you go over them with your children and discuss subjects where they are excelling and those that maybe need a little more effort.  If you have questions regarding your child’s report card, please reach out to their teacher.  

To honor Mrs. Reber, we will be having a dress down day for anyone who makes a donation to the SPCA.  Please bring in your donation, any amount, to participate in the dress down day.  We will dress down on Monday, January 16th.  If you are not sure what the rules are for a dress down day, please read the policy in the handbook.  It is located on page 21.    

Catholic Schools Week is just around the corner.  We will be having many great activities to celebrate Catholic Education.  Please watch for upcoming news about these special events. With Catholic Schools week we start to think about the 2017-2018 school year.  Our Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten Round-up is scheduled for February 23rd.  If you or someone you know might be interested in either of these grades, please have them contact Mrs. Kiracofe so that she can add you to the mailing list.  We will be reaching out to prospective PK and KG students in early February.

Some of you may have noticed that I have been absent, I want to explain why I haven’t been in the building for the last few days.  On Thursday morning, my father went out to get the paper and he fell and hit his head.  He was taken to the hospital for evaluation.  He suffered an injury to his brain and succumbed to his injury this past Saturday.  He was a great man and a strong supporter to Catholic Education.  He will be missed by many.

I appreciate your prayers and kind thoughts for my father and my family.  It is during these times when our faith is tested that we must seek God’s guidance and strength.


God’s Blessings to all,



Jeanette Donovan, Principal
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Through the love of Jesus Christ, we will be faithful, productive, and responsible citizens.


					
Did you Know?
January 9 – January 13, 2017

Where was Moses when God gave him the 10 Commandments?  		Answer:        Mount Sinai

 What is the first book in the Bible?  						Answer:        Genesis

 What is the last book in the Bible? 						 Answer:        Revelation

What four books tell about Jesus life on Earth?  	Answer:        Matthew, Mark,
		          Luke, and John

 What is the longest book in the Bible?  					Answer:        Psalms


USED UNIFORM SALE – There will be a HASA used uniform sale on Wednesday, January 18th.  We are not collecting uniforms for this sale.  We have a supply of uniforms that have been donated to HASA for the sale and they are taking up too much storage.  The sale will be open from 7:00am – 4:30pm.  We will have another uniform resale where you can bring your items to sell at a later date.


HASA NEWS-  
· Next meeting is January 18th at 6:30pm.  Let me know if you will need babysitting ASAP.
· Papa John’s Night – Thursday, January 19th!
· Bingo Night for February 3rd has been cancelled due to lack of volunteers to help with the event. 

We are still looking for people to help do the muffins with moms, donuts with dads, and the mother son event. If we do not get volunteers to help set up and do these events, they will also be canceled for this year. 

Thank you for all of your support and dedication for your child and their school. Contact us at hasa@sttheresefw.org.  


SCRIP NEWS –  Thank you to everyone who supported our SCRIP program by using SCRIP for your Christmas gift ideas.  Be watching for an upcoming “Contest” information.  

Spring Break will be here before you know it.  Plan ahead and purchase SCRIP to use on your vacation.  

Thank you for your continued support and participation of our Scrip Program.  You can reach us anytime at 
Jessicaleffers85@gmail.com or cefreiburger@hotmail.com  Thanks,  Jessica Leffers and Carin Freiburger

Please remember, we do not have change on hand, please send in exact amount when using cash. 
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